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In Reply Refer To:
IE:II:AKE
50-250/75-8
50-251/75-8

Florida Power and Light Company
ATIN: Dr. R. E. Uhrig

Vice President of Nuclear Af fairs
P. c. P.ox 013100
Minni, Florida 33101

Centiccan:

Thank you for your letter of July 14, 1975, informing un of creps you
have tahen to correct the item of nonco: pliance concerning activitics
under URC Operating Licenne Nos. DPR-31 nnd DFR-41 uhich was brought to
your attenticn in our letter of June 25, 1975. We will exar:ine your
corrective actions and plans during subsequent inspections.

Ua appreciate your cooperation with us.

Very truly yours,

emped ased k
a ciones

Norman C. Moseley.
Director
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